
  
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From:  
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: intellectual copyright infringement 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 2:38:02 PM 

To Whom it May Concern, 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informen me of this welcome 
invitation from the Obama Administration 
to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. 

As a Fine Art and Commercial Photographer, it is difficult enough to 
make a living in this economy since 9/11 
without having to spend valuable time researching and tracking down 
my images stolen from my website and 
publications. Which now appear without credit or copyright on Google. 

2 of my photographs in particular are featured over and over again on 
different sites- and I've had 
little or no recourse getting them taken down. Google is just about 
impossible to communicate with, 
an endless loop of useless prompts and complaint mail to their 
address is returned to sender. 

It is very discouraging that creativity is of so little monetary 
value in this country- yet it can be stolen and 
used repeatedly on the internet if it's free. 

Please help us to monitor and protect out creations and livelihood 
with Copyright protection enforcement. 

Sincerely, 

Ellen Denuto 
V.P. ASMP- New Jersey Chapter 
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